
Code AAT 
Company name Tien Son Thanh Hoa Group Joint Stock Company 
Date 08/26/2024 
Subject AAT still in the trading restriction status 

 

Content: 

On August 21, 2024, the Hochinh Stock Exchange issued Decision No.494/QĐ-SGDHCM 

to remove the stock of Tien Son Thanh Hoa Group Joint Stock Company (code: AAT) from the 

warning status as from August 23, 2024. However, the share of ATT is still in trading restriction 

status according to the decision No. 266/QĐ-SGDHCM dated May 20, 2024 because the Company 

delayed the submission of the 2023 audited financial statements by more than 45 days compared 

to the specified time. 

 

 


